
                              

 

 

 

Technical and informational support to transportation      

personnel, school administration and school bus drivers 

 

The mission of the Iowa Pupil Transportation Association         

is to serve as a resource for school administrators, supervisors,          

mechanics, drivers and the Iowa Department of Education      

in the upgrading of Iowa's pupil transportation programs. 

  

    School Bus Driver & Student Safety Training Information 

The Iowa Pupil Transportation Association provides access to    

excellent pupil transportation safety information that is helpful 

to keep students safer in an effort to maintain effective and   

efficient transportation operations for all Iowa Schools. 

 

Our District Membership Includes: 
 

 IPTA Bus Stop Newsletters 

 Technical support by phone or email 

 District access to the IPTA Website: 4ipta.org 

 IPTA Transportation Emergency Assistance Manual  

 Website for resources, including free downloads 

 Access to printable safety information for staff training 

 Conference workshop New Transportation Directors 

 Regional Training Meetings - held all areas of Iowa 

 Reduced fees for the IPTA Conference/Trade Show      

and no fee for regional meetings for member schools 

 Accessible lists for IPTA sustaining company vendors 

 Legislative updates and actions 

 Recognizes school bus driver for longevity and heroism  

 Opportunities for IPTA Board Positions  
 

The IPTA provides school administrators, drivers      

and technicians with safe solutions.   
 

We are here to help your district’s transportation       

personnel keep children's safety first!  
 

What can we do for your district?  
 

Join the IPTA today! 

The IPTA provides assistance to members 

over the phone,  through timely newsletters, 

regional  meetings and our Annual       

Transportation Conference & Trade Show.  

The IPTA also  updates and provides the 

only Transportation Assistance Manual for 

Iowa Schools along with access to the     

IPTA Website: 4ipta.org 



IPTA District Memberships run from July 1 to June 30 each year.  If you haven't already, it’s time to renew for 

the 2016-2017 school year!  A membership registration form can be downloaded from the IPTA website          

4ipta.org or request a registration form by-mail: 2015ipta@gmail.com or use the form included below! 

 
 


